cary. |
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

4th April, 1933.

Dear Sirs,

I am in recelpt of your letter of the 28th
ultimo advising the freeboard report and computation,
together with verification of marking form, in the case
of the steamer "SOLI", and note that the condition
of thls vessel 1s such as can be accepted by the
Norwegian Authorities.

As desired, I send herewith a copy of the
freeboard report in this case, together with two copies
of the computation under the Norweglan Rules of 1909.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

i Assistant Secretary,
The Surveyors,
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